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· Soon to be formally announced With excellent work from the development office, the university is about to announce $500,000 in scholarship support from the Coca Cola Foundation for first generation students and for women in STEM programs. Not only wonderful support, it is also the result of focused efforts associated with strategic plan related foci. It also reflects the ability to connect the great support of faculty and staff with student needs.
· Chamber of Commerce meetings with county employers A copy of the session is available at http://cidmedia.clayton.edu/Staff/-AY17-18/THynes_F17_chamber_research_meeting_-_20171107_163048_7.html It is a reminder that much of what we do in our classes is consistent with demands outside the academy. But it is also a reminder that our students can use assistance in connecting explicitly between what they are learning in our courses, and how that learning might relate to circumstances outside the context of our courses—such as written and oral communication, lab techniques in science courses, applied mathematics, punctuality in a whole array of circumstances
· Enrollment reports http://www.usg.edu/assets/regents/documents/board_meetings/agenda_2017_11.pdf The semester enrollment reports for all system institutions will be part of the Board meeting this Wednesday. http://www.usg.edu/assets/usg/docs/news_files/BOR_USG_Fall_2017_Enrollment_Report.pdf As we continue to be more systematic in our management of enrollment, we increase our ability to make cases for resources for faculty and staff that can enhance student success.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Thanks for your support, and happy to answer questions
